
Paper Petition Details  
 
Against Parking Restrictions – Grasmere Avenue, Kendal Drive and 
Mirador Crescent 
 
We the under-signed wish to object to the parking restrictions that the Council are due to 
introduce to Grasmere Avenue, Kendal Drive and Mirador Crescent. 
 
This petition was received on 29th November 2011. 
 
This petition was passed to the Engineer – Parking Development on 29th November 
2011. 
 
This petition was responded to by the Engineer – Parking Development on 23rd 
March 2012. 
 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 37 

 

Council Response  

 
 

THE BOROUGH OF SLOUGH (AMENDMENT NO. 11) 
(WAITING RESTRICTIONS AND RESIDENTS’ PARKING ORDER 2010) ORDER 2012 

 
Thank you for your response to the formal consultation carried out between 18.11.11 – 12.12.11 
regarding the proposals for new waiting restrictions on Kendal Drive, Grasmere Avenue, Mirador 
Crescent and Wexham Road. 
 
Slough Borough Council has accepted your objection to the proposed parking scheme, and will 
not be proceeding any further with these proposals.  

 
 
 


